


Shabbat Shalom and Chag Sameach, 

 Don’t know where my brain is. I had planned to send this out last night, actually had it in the 
scanner, and guess what: I forgot to finish my work. Sorry. Here we are again at another Shabbat but this 
Ame it is one of our holidays—Shavuot, one of the Shalosh Regalim. We had a nice turnout this morning 
on-line for the service and we are thankful for their aGendance. Some of you may not have known about 
the service even though Rabbi Mark sent out noAce of it. 

 Tonight will be a fesAval Shabbat service starAng at 7 pm so I hope to see or rather know 
through your signing on that you are in virtual aGendance. Yizkor is recited as a part of the service. 

 I have received several inquiries about the reopening of the synagogue in relaAon to the relaxed 
protocols for houses of worship; but, as of yet, we are moving in a very concerned fashion with having 
services again together. It is not quite as easy as just opening the doors and saying come on in. Social 
distancing is not our problem. We will have to, according to published guidelines, measure everyone’s 
temperature and have saniAzers available. There has been discussion about reusing prayer books, 
singing, wearing masks and I’m sure a myriad of other restricAons. We, as an aging or rather aged 
congregaAon, must be extremely careful about contact. So, for the immediate future, we will sAll meet 
online unAl we are sure everyone can be protected when we meet  again at the synagogue. 

 UnAl next week Shabbat Shalom and Chag Sameach! 

   Ron


